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"Achieving Our Goals” 

President Mike rang the bell at 12:15 pm 
Ron Eberhart led with the Invocation, Pledge and Creed. He always does a great job. 
 
GUESTS: 
   Brooks Corn, Donaldson Capital Management 
   Beth Dietch, Donaldson Capital Management 
   Mellissa Wheeler, Evansville Philharmonic 
   Chris Harp, Guest Speaker 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
• Mike reminded us the Grave Visitation will be next month. He will buy the flags and prepare 

the maps. He announced that there were no members to pass this last year.  
 
• Mike and Gary will attend the District Conference this Saturday to support our female Essay 

Contest winner, Amelia Schmitz a high school senior. She will be competing against two 
other contestants. Mike will also do a power point presentation and thirty second video of 
events and places to visit in Evansville. The District Convention will be held at the         
Tropicana in August. 

 
• Ron reminded everyone that the Board meetings will be held next Tuesday in room 205 at 

Old National Bank. All members are invited to attend. 
 

• Dan Phillips said the Golf Scramble will be held on September 18, at Cambridge Golf 
Course. Details to follow. 

 
SUNSHINE REPORT: 
   Gary Burk reported no members in distress at this time. 
 
SARGE: 
   Mike stood-in for the missing Sarge today. First on his agenda was the half pot drawing. Tim 
Deisher’s name was drawn. Too bad, because he is a regular attendee except during tax season. 
The pot is growing. 
   Conscience money was taken from Ron Eberhart, Rich Hawley, Ken Dennis, Gary Burk and 
maybe others. 
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   Trivia questions were on Evansville. First question; What school was named after a street and 
a corridor? A. Cedar Hall. 
   Second question; what is the Girl Scout organization called in Evansville? A. Raintree      
Council. 
 
Dan introduced today’s speaker, Chris Harp, Director of Marketing with the Evansville          
Philharmonic. She distributed information on the upcoming Philharmonic season and a bio of the 
five people who are being considered to replace Alfred Savia. (See following pages) Each of the 
prospects will conduct a performance so the members can asses their abilities. They will also 
spend a week in Evansville, after their performance, to get acquainted with the people and city. 
A tennis tournament will be held on June 22nd. Tickets are $100 which includes at least that 
amount in gifts, and includes two tickets to a Philharmonic performance.  Chris held a drawing 
for two tickets to the first season performance. They were won by guest, Beth Dietch. It pays to 
attend the meetings. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:05 pm. 
 
Bulletin Editor: Gary Burk 
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